
October 26, 2017 

 

Kevin Oster 

Procurement Department 

Tucson Unified School District 

 

RE: Roskruge Chiller Replacement – IFB 18-46-C18 

 

Dear Kevin Oster, 

 

Advanced Mechanical Services (AMS) has met the requirements of the Invitation for Bid (IFB) process. 

The bid submittal was reviewed by Kelly Wright & Associates as well as references were checked. There 

were no disqualifying issues. 

I recommend that Tucson Unified School District accept the bid and move forward with the project. 

 

Thank you, 

Bill Hartigan 

Bill Hartigan 

Project Manager 

TUSD Operation 


